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COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Committee on Accreditation, 
 
Please accept this letter as evidence for General Precondition 7. As Dean of the College of 
Education at CSU Long Beach, I affirm that all statements, documents, and information provided 
to the California Commission on Teacher Credentialing are accurate and truthful. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shireen Pavri, Ph.D. 
 
 
 
 
  


